
 

 

Please Help us Support the Families Affected 
by the Poultry Facility Accident in Gainesville  

  
The Northeast Georgia Latino Chamber of Commerce, the Georgia Poultry Federation, USPOULTRY 
Foundation, and Foundation Food Group Inc. are working together to assist the families of the six employees 
who died in this tragic accident.  
   

Our sympathy and prayers are extended to all who were impacted. 
 

In Memoriam 
Saulo Suarez-Bernal 

Jose De-Jesus Elias-Cabrera 
Corey Alan Murphy 
Nelly Perez-Rafael 

Victor Vellez 
Edgar Vera-Garcia 

  
Donations by check should be made out to “U.S. Poultry & Egg Harold E. Ford Foundation” Please 
note “Gainesville Relief” in the memo section of the check.  
 

Donations can be delivered in the following ways:  
 

1. Drop-off -  
 

Peach State Bank 
325 Washington St SW 

Gainesville, Georgia 30501 
 

Please place the donation in an envelope with the name “Ricky Pugh” on the front. 
An employee in the lobby will accept the donation. 

 

2. Mail to --     
 

U.S. Poultry & Egg Harold E. Ford Foundation 
1530 Cooledge Road 

Tucker, GA 30084 
 

If mailing directly to this location, please notify Mike Giles (mike@gapf.org)  
so that the donation can be expected. 

 

3. If you have questions or need to coordinate a donation pick-up, please contact one of the below:  

• Mike Giles, Georgia Poultry Federation - 770-532-0473 / mike@gapf.org 

• Norma Hernandez - 770-297-9550 / normh06@yahoo.com  
 

4. ACH/Wire deposits can be accepted. For details, contact Mike Giles (mike@gapf.org). 
 

The U.S. Poultry & Egg Harold E. Ford Foundation is a 501 (c) (3) non-profit corporation.  
Your contribution may qualify as a charitable deduction for federal income tax purposes.  

Consultation with your tax professional is advised to consider your individual tax situation.  
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